
       




January 5, 2017
Dear Community Service Organization:


You are invited to apply for grant assistance from the Rotary Club of Leonardtown.  Each year, as part of the Rotary Club’s commitment to Community Service, funding assistance is provided to programs and projects in St. Mary’s County that enhance the quality of life in our community.  Special attention will be made to those programs providing direct human services with a focus on health, education and wellbeing.
To be considered for an award, the attached application must be completed and submitted by email to:  Lynn Fitrell at lynnfitrell@yahoo.com, through the Leonardtown Rotary website at www.leonardtownrotary.org or mail to Leonardtown Rotary Club, Grants Program, P. O. Box 738, Leonardtown, MD 20650 by Thursday, April 30, 2025.  

The Leonardtown Rotary Club tries to be fair and generous in these awards of support, while working within a limited budget.  It is anticipated that awards this year will range from $1000 to $5000. All requests will be reviewed by a committee consisting of Leonardtown Rotary Club members with Grant awards recipients being notified by June 1, 2025, and awards being presented at our Club’s Annual dinner June 26, 2025.  If you have any questions regarding the application or the process, you can contact me by email or phone:  

On behalf of the Leonardtown Rotary Club, we look forward to receiving your application and commend you on the good work you do in St. Mary’s County.

Sincerely,






Lynn R. Fitrell





Grants Coordinator 





Leonardtown Rotary Club

lynnfitrell@yahoo.com
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301 481 5274
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